
 

 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

Bicycle Advisory Council  

Recommendation Number 20170221-04B: Capital Area Metropolitan Planning Organization (CAMPO) 
Near Northwest Corridor Study 

 

WHEREAS, the purpose of the Bicycle Advisory Council (BAC) is to advise the City of Austin, and other 
jurisdictions, on all matters relating to the use of the bicycle; 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Bicycle Advisory Council thanks CAMPO, CTRMA, TxDOT, 
Toole Design Group, the cities of Cedar Park and Austin as well as Williamson County, Travis County and 
Capital Metropolitan Transportation Authority for completing the thorough study of bicycle and 
pedestrian connectivity in the Near Northwest Corridor Connections Case Study.  

The study holistically addresses bicycling connectivity in the area by introducing all ages and abilities 
facilities such as protected bike lanes and shared use path connections. We request shared funding 
contributions from TxDOT, CTRMA and the City of Austin to complete the spine and rib network, 
including all ages and abilities facilities wherever possible – to complement the current 183N project. 
These are regional access improvements and should be funded using regional resources. 

 

Date of Approval: February 21, 2017 

Record of the vote:  Unanimously approved 8-0, with Miller Nuttle absent 

Attest: 

 

Sophia Benner, Chair of the BAC 

 


